
 Calendar of Events  
April 2002   

2nd General Meeting St. Vincent’s Narthex (Rosary 
7:00pm in the Chapel) 

6th and 7th Youth Life Rally Parish Hall - We will be 
cooking dinner and breakfast 

11th Parish School Auction Parish Hall 6:00pm-9:00pm 
16th Planning Meeting Room “A” at 7:30pm 
20th Squires Convention Seattle Council 676 – we will 

be cooking a Spaghetti Dinner 
26th and 27th Driving Miss Daisy Knutzen Family Theatre.  

Council Fundraiser…. 
May 2002   

7th General Meeting St. Vincent’s Parish Hall 
(Rosary 7:00pm in the Chapel) 

12th Mother’s Day Breakfast Parish Hall after 8:00am and 
9:30am Masses 

21st Planning Meeting Room “A” at 7:30pm 
June 2002   

4th General Meeting St. Vincent’s Parish Hall 
(Rosary 7:00pm in the Chapel) 

15th Awards Banquet St. Vincent’s Parish Hall 
18th Planning Meeting Room “A” at 7:30pm 
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A message from the Grand Knight 
 

Happy Spring!  It always surprises me to see the trees bloom so early every year, and this 
year was no exception.  I think I started noticing the cherry trees about 3 or 4 weeks ago, when it 
seemed to me that we were still in the middle of winter.  I’m sure there are some that would tell me 
there is a scientific reason for why the trees bloom when they do.  Others might take the opportunity to 
make a point about global warming or ozone depletion.  Personally, I am perfectly happy to think of it 
as God’s way of getting my attention.  We get so busy in our lives, I think we sometimes forget to 
remember how great God is, and we take the every day miracles of life for granted – we forget to say 
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7528 

093-1763 

TION REQUESTED 

“Thanks.” 
I once read that if you truly want someone to know you appreciate their efforts, you should 

thank them seven times.  Well, for those of you that make this year’s Fish Fry a success, thank you, 
thank you, thank you, thank you, thank you, thank you, and thank you!  As many of you are aware, this 
was a record year.  On a couple of occasions, those that had been working all day didn’t even get to 
eat because all the fish went to the customers.  To those of you who worked tirelessly, week after 
week, thank you.  The meals we provided really spoke for themselves.  The fact that every week, there 
was a line out the door 15 minutes before we started serving speaks volumes.  Everyone said the food 
was great, and they were all having fun.  Remember, this isn’t just a fundraiser for our Council – this is 
also a service we provide to the Parish.  For those of you that came and enjoyed the dinners, and 
brought your family, friends, and neighbors, thank you.  I spoke to a Brother Knight from another state 
that was here visiting a friend.  He thought that it was nothing short of a miracle that we were able to 
pull off such a huge event.  When you think about what we do every week, it really is amazing.  These 
every day miracles take more than hard work – they also take prayer.  For those of you that supported 
the Fish Frys in spirit rather than in person, thank you. 

What I’m trying to say is that you, Brothers, are awesome.  Each of you, whether you cooked 
fish all six Fridays, or live 1500 miles away and remembered us in your thoughts, contributed to our 
success.  Thank you. 

But our year isn’t over yet.  We’ve still got some big events coming up, like Driving Miss 
Daisy, the annual Mother’s Day Breakfast, Columbus Charity ticket sales, and probably a spaghetti 
dinner or two.  We need your input, so please come to our General Meeting on Tuesday, April 2.  As 
always, we’ll be saying the rosary at 7:00, then the meeting will follow at 7:30.  Once again, the 
meeting will be in the Church Narthex. 

Vivat Jesus 

Mike Hemmer, GK 



2001-2002 Officers Directory 
nberg   

 mshemmer@gte.net 253-874-1192 
marcgonick@aol.com 253-942-9916 
Myers98023@aol.com 253-941-0251 

  Grubertl@aol.com 253-735-3786
lez Richard.gonzalez@wa.ngb.army.mil 253-568-8525 

Pwrandrec@aol.com 253-838-6852 
 Tphilome@sparling.com 253-661-2296 
  253-839-3903 

Rjpirolo@worldstar.com 253-945-0841 
cbdb14@juno.com 253-839-2082 
 253-839-6646 
cgnorthwest@bigplanet.com 253-941-3722 
Joseph_pen@msn.com 253-941-6339 
thecatons@attbi.com 253-835-3245 
Myers98023@aol.com 253-941-0251 
thecatons@attbi.com 253-835-3245 
thecatons@attbi.com 253-835-3245 
RLallen45@os.com 253-941-8539 
 253-839-4736 

l GTDuhamel@aol.com 253-946-3076 
JD Wilson Jdwilson58@hotmail.com 253-874-6102 
Kevin McGillis Kevin.M.Mcgillis@boeing.com 253-946-0614 
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Chaplin 
Grand Knight 
Deputy Grand Knight 
Chancellor 
Warden 
Recorder 
Treasurer 
Financial Secretary 
Lecturer 
Advocate 
Inside Guard 
Outside Guard 
Trustee for 1 Year 
Trustee for 2 Years 
Trustee for 3 Years 
Program Chairman 
Membership Chairman 
Retention Chairman 
Church Director 
Community Director 
Council Director 
Family Director 
Youth Director 

Programs and Activities 
ary 

We will be praying the Rosary before the General Meeting on April 2nd.  Please plan to attend this very 
fulfilling experience.  We will start at 7:00PM in the Chapel. 
 

ing Miss Daisy 
We have purchased 100 tickets from the Centerstage Theater to the play Driving Miss Daisy for the nights 

 
Date Birthdays for April Date Birthdays for April Date Birthdays for April 

1st Marc Gonick 15th David Mayovsky 6th Vicki Studley 
2nd Louis Baker 19th Matthew Siverly 8th Norma Anderson 
5th Donald P Miller 20th Dale Dietrich 10th Pamela Buck 

10th David Ditter 23rd Mel Frank 11th Theresa Gruber 
11th Felipe Salazar 29th Kevin Buck 13th Dianna Buss 
12th William Martin 30th Roy Nelson 21st Shirley McArdle 
13th Glen Knowlton   29th Teresa Barry 

Date Anniversaries for April Date Anniversaries for April 
9th Matthew and Lisa Siverly 22nd Gerald and Marie Wilson 

12th Juan and Genoveva Favela 26th Ralymond and Mary Garcia 
14th Keith and Stella Hurn   
of April 26th and 27th, 2002.  We are pricing the tickets at 20.00 each and 16.00 for
We will be selling tickets after all the masses on April 6th, 7th, 13th, 14th, 20th, and 21
Charities Raffle Tickets.  Be sure and pickup your theater tickets before they are 
Moritz at 253.941.0354 or Dave Myers at 253.941.0251 for more information.  Le
Knights function and fill the theater.  See you at the Knutzen Family Theater.  
 

th Life Rally 
Remember all who raised their hands at the last meeting that are willing to help cook
be cooking dinner on Saturday and Breakfast on Sunday.  We will finalize the sch
Meeting. 

ruiting (Dave Caton) 
We only have a few months left.  Please keep up the good work.  We brought in 1 m
have 3 in the wings.   If you have someone in mind, please ask them.  Let’s get a
degree in April.  Thanks for all your support.  Bring you signed form 100’s to the Ap
so we can vote on them.  Thanks again, Dave 

emory…Please remember and pray for these departed souls of our
Donald Deitrich Father of Dale Deitrich 
Lois Ann "Sanny" Lee Mother of John Aumell’s wife Susie 
Fr. Thomas Vande
Mike Hemmer
Marc Gonick 
Dave Myers 

 Chris Gruber
Richard Gonza
Mike Fay  
Tim Philomeno
Pete Anderson

 Bob Pirolo 
Mike Buss 
Jim Judy 
Greg Vicars 
Joe Penwell 
Dave Caton 
Dave Myers 
Dave Caton 
Dave Caton 
Al Larpenteur 
Bill Martin 
Gerry Duhame
Pro-Life Director Mark Miloscia 352-946-5327 
Parish Contact Joe Penwell Jpenwell@msn.com 253-941-6339 
Insurance Agent Ron Scholz  253-804-9147 
Cross/Compass Editor Tim Philomeno Tphilomeno@sparling.com 253-661-2296 

THE 365 CLUB BY MAIL 
Supporting Vocations is simple!  All you have to do is join The Pennies For Heaven 
Crusade.  The best way to do this is by becoming a member of  The 365 Club.  Donate a 
penny-a-day for a year ($3.65 or more if you can) and offer a prayer a day for a year for 
Vocations!  Pennies add up quickly and the prayers help.  For Brothers who cannot always 
join us at our meetings, here is your chance to stand up and be counted as a supporter. 

CLIP AND MAIL 
 
To:  Marc Gonick, 365 Chairman 
Yes, count me in as a Member of The 365 Club!  I want to do my part to support Vocations. 
Here is my contribution of $ _______________  Name:  ____________________________ 
Address: ________________________________ City:  ____________________________ 
Mail your check to: 

The 365 Club 
Knights of Columbus, Council #7528 

PO Box 24763 
Federal Way, WA 98093-1763 
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